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Dear committee members,

I write to you today to strongly OPPOSE any extension to the Emergency Bill in QLD & I call for all
mandates to be dropped immediately. The government overreach over the past 2 years has
gone on too long and needs to stop. COVID 19 has now become endemic to Australia and most
countries internationally and has mutated to a disease which now manifests similar to the
common cold or flu or as many have found no symptoms at all. There is no longer a state of
emergency. And we now know that in actual fact-there never ever was.

Refer to COVID facts below and where to find more information where applicable:

·       The Mainstream media has generated propaganda and fear mongering for the past 2
years including recently openly admitted to the lies involving ‘backcapture’ whereby
COVID 19 hospital case numbers were exaggerated to instil fear in the public. REFER to
all news station media posts and social media posts.
·       Mandating a toxic gene therapy, labelled as ‘vaccine’ to the general public which has
been produced by serial criminal pharmaceutical companies constitutes crimes against
humanity. REFER to the current Neuremburg 2.0 Trials currently in progress with Reiner
Fuellmich and his international Corona Committee
https://americasfrontlinedoctors.org/2/legal_articles/dr-reiner-fuellmichs-class-action-
lawsuit/
·       Our hospital systems and aged care homes were under strain prior to 2020, and now
due to the mandates and ridiculous measures of fraudulent testing causing false
positives, our health system and aged care facilities are on the brink of collapse.
Innocent elderly and hospital patients have suffered immensely.
·       The mental health status of this country is the state of emergency that we should be
focussed on. The suicides and rates of depression have skyrocketed due to this
governments mandates set upon it’s people. People have not been allowed to work and
provide for the families. Businesses have gone bankrupt. Loved ones have suffered and
died on their own in isolation. The psychological damage of mask wearing, especially to
our children will be felt by the people for generations to come.
·       The myriad of Adverse reactions to the jabs continue to climb, yet as we well know-
many have failed to even be documented. Refer to the TGA website for the recorded
adverse events. https://www.tga.gov.au/database-adverse-event-notifications-daen

The potential for continued discrimination via the emergency powers is unacceptable to any
democratic society. The negatives of these mandates and the pressure it is placing on
Queenslanders (and all Australians) through job losses and an already under-pressure healthcare
system, far outweigh the negatives going forward. Particularly when it is evident that many
Queenslanders have now had Covid -19 and thus now have robust long lasting immunity.
According to the governments own modelling, the peak has now passed.

Regards,

Hannah Vickery
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